
     
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Temporary Closure of Multi Purpose Hall  
 

 

Dear Members,  

 

We would like to provide you with an update on the upcoming bar renovation, specifically 

regarding the closure of the Multi Purpose Hall.  

As previously announced, the bar renovation is scheduled to take place from 8th April 2024 

and in order to cope with the renovation requirements, it is necessary to temporary close 

the Multi Purpose Hall between 8th April and 12th April 2024.  

We understand the inconvenience this may cause to your regular activities at the Multi 

Purpose Hall and we apologize for any disruption caused. We truly appreciate your 

understanding and patience during this renovation period. We are confident that the 

improvements will greatly enhance your enjoyment of our club.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  

 

Patrick Wong  

General Manager 

2nd April 2024  
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